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BOO! Please be safe if any of you guys are going out for Halloween! 

Our gigs last month were very successful. I hope that those who are new to the 

class are comfortable with everyone else in the classroom and have an idea of 
how our marching band gigs work and how the class runs. We will be having 

two football gigs this month. Please attend to these gigs as they do counts as 

assessments. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Marching Band Council 
 
President 

 Valentina Tapia 
Secretary 

 Jacquelyn Sevilla 

Librarian 
 Destiny Williams 

Equipment Manager 
 Leslie Galeno 

Upcoming Performances & Events 

 

October 6 

 Football game 

Call time is 10:30 
 

October 19 

 Football game 

Call time is 10:30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


